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Dear King's community,

During the past Fall-Winter term, King's maintained the requirement for masks to be
worn in instructional spaces. | want to thank students, faculty, and everyone at King's
for doing your part to help maintain a safe campus community during a time of
changing public health norms and expectations.

Now, as we move into our Spring/Summer term, and in tandem with the wider
Western community, King’s will no longer require masks to be worn in instructional
spaces. As always, the choice remains for each individual if they wish to mask, or not.
Some people may have personal reasons for wearing or not wearing a mask, so | ask
everyone to please continue to respect one another without judgment and with
kindness.

Thank you all and best of luck with the coming term,

L

Dr. Robert Ventresca
Interim Academic Dean
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